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1st February  

 

Dear parents and carers,  

As previously communicated, Oak class have the wonderful opportunity to perform in the Torbay Music 

Festival for the second year running. The class have been entered as the Dunsford Ukelele Band and will 

perform a medley of two songs. The children have been working hard in their music lessons to get to a level 

where they can perform confidently and are looking forward to this event.  

The class that the children are performing in will take place at 2:30pm on Friday 1st March. Unfortunately, 

due to the cost of hiring a coach, we will need you to support the children by collecting them from school 

early and transporting them to Paignton. The children will need to be collected by their parent(s) from 

school at 1pm to ensure that there is plenty of time to travel to Paignton, regroup and prepare to perform.  

Please can you let the office know that your child can attend and that you are able to take them or not take 

them. It would be very helpful if you could please do this by Friday 9th February using this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/i6f44HuEnB 

Please note that we can participate only if we have enough children taking part. 

The Torbay Music Festival is taking place at ‘Stage Left, Palace Theatre, Paignton, TQ3 3HF’.  

Kind regards  

 

Mrs S Wood  

Oak Class Teacher  

Music Lead 


